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Rubicon Water to present at NWR Vantage Point Conference 

 
Australian water technology solutions company Rubicon Water Limited (ASX: RWL) (“Rubicon” or “the 
Company”) is pleased to announce it will present at the NWR Vantage Point Conference. 
 
Chief Executive Officer Bruce Rodgerson will present at 10am AEST on Tuesday, 30 May 2023. 
 
The format for this virtual conference will be a ~10min overview of the Company, followed by 10mins of 
Q&A. 
 
Investors are encouraged to register for the presentation using the below link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_r1mbW5zhSB2mkowYL0qeDg 
 
Investors are invited to submit questions prior to the event to: benl@nwrcommunications.com.au. 
 
For more information on the conference visit: nwrcommunications.com/vantagepoint 
 

 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by: 

 
Robert Walker 
Company Secretary 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Bruce Rodgerson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bruce.rodgerson@rubiconwater.com 
03 9832 3000 

F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_r1mbW5zhSB2mkowYL0qeDg
mailto:benl@nwrcommunications.com.au
https://nwrconference.webflow.io/
http://nwrcommunications.com/vantagepoint

